
 

 

 

 

 

Homan-Gerard House Restoration, Saturday, October 26th, 2019  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Yaphank Historical Society welcomed close to 200 visitors who came to our open house to celebrate the 
successful restoration of the Homan-Gerard House in the Yaphank Historic District. We enjoyed perfect weather for 
our celebration. Representatives from both Suffolk County (Executive Steve Bellone, and Richard Martin, Director of 
Historic Services) and Brookhaven Town (Supervisor Ed Romaine) presented congratulations and noted the 
importance of saving significant historic landmarks such as this beautiful early Long Island home, an integral part of 
the history and culture of Yaphank.  


